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Public Notice 
 

 

The nomination deadline to obtain ballot access for a seat on the Village Board has been extended by 

72-hours to Friday January 5, 2024 at 5:00 PM due to a late filing of a non-candidacy form. Any 

interested individuals seeking to run for the office of Village Trustee, must now submit nomination 

paperwork by the extended deadline of Friday, January 5, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. to be listed on the 

ballot for the April 2, 2024 Spring Election. Nomination papers can be picked up and then submitted 

once complete, at Fontana Village Hall, 175 Valley View Drive, Fontana, WI 53125. Should you 

have any additional questions regarding the open Trustee position please contact the Village 

Hall at 262-275-6136 or email us at villageclerk@vi.fontana.wi.gov. 
 

If more than one candidate submits complete paperwork to appear on the ballot, Village staff will draw 

the order of the candidates’ names on the ballot by lot on Monday, January 8, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. at 

Fontana Village Hall, 175 Valley View Drive, Fontana, WI 53125. This event is open to the public. 

The candidates will be invited, and a quorum of the current Village Board may be present. No official 

action will be taken by the Village Board at this event. 
 

 
 

Drew Lussow, 
Fontana Village Clerk 
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